
 

29 MAR 2021 
FM:  CHDIRAUX 
TO:  ALAUX 
ALAUX 009/21 
  
Subj:  AUXILIARY ASSOCIATION INC. – RECIPIENT OF THE COAST GUARD MUTUAL 
ASSISTANCE  “SO OTHERS MAY LIVE” AWARD 
 

 
 
1.  Congratulations to all Auxiliarists and associate members of the Auxiliary Association Inc. 
(AuxA) for AuxA’s recent selection for the Coast Guard Mutual Assistance (CGMA) “So Others 
May Live” Award! 
  
2.  This selection recognizes AuxA’s generous support and monetary contributions to CGMA’s 
Operation Extended Hands which provided immediate financial relief to Coast Guard families 
affected by a devastating housing complex fire near Coast Guard Station Cape Hatteras Inlet, 
North Carolina in October 2020.  Over $31,000 quickly raised by AuxA members helped these 
families pay for relocation costs, replacement of household goods and personal effects, funeral 
expenses, and other unexpected costs.  The award will be presented to the Coast Guard Auxiliary 
at the CGMA annual Board meeting on April 23, 2021.  
 
3.  The Auxiliary Association Inc. (AuxA) is the only 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation 
authorized by the Commandant of the U.S. Coast Guard to exist in support of the Coast Guard 
Auxiliary.  All Auxiliarists are members of AuxA by virtue of their current enrollment.  To learn 
more about the AuxA, please visit the AuxA web site available through the Coast Guard 
Auxiliary web site (http://www.cgaux.org/ ) or directly at https://www.cgauxa.org/ . 
    
4.  Internet release is authorized.  

 

***For many reasons including the value of keeping communication lines clear and open as well 
as facilitating access to training and educational tools, all Auxiliarists are urged to have their own 
email address and to keep it updated in AUXDATA.*** 

 

*All ALAUX's are posted on the Chief Director of Auxiliary web site located at:  CHDIRAUX 
ALAUX   

http://www.cgaux.org/
https://www.cgauxa.org/
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA2MDQuMjI0NjI0ODEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vYWdyb3VwLWJ4Lndvdy51c2NnYXV4LmluZm8vY29udGVudC5waHA-5FdW5pdD1CWC1HUk9VUCZjYXRlZ29yeT1jaGRpcmF1eC1hbGF1eHMifQ.Yj9DjGpmdvnXNtYLGf3AugXs8mNZV97oLClK8jnoJco_br_79473645556-2Dl&d=DwMFAA&c=0NKfg44GVknAU-XkWXjNxQ&r=Sf9PkFLpjTI_47UbAZXnNV6zTF69Qiaww-hAqWrZPhk&m=1_lGDEzXvivLQSDBOg_GDTAAJkkctgmBAsipSB-Xyko&s=UO8q0amPQogivvpBQET5NEsyrVL0Ps3808RnAESd6F0&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA2MDQuMjI0NjI0ODEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vYWdyb3VwLWJ4Lndvdy51c2NnYXV4LmluZm8vY29udGVudC5waHA-5FdW5pdD1CWC1HUk9VUCZjYXRlZ29yeT1jaGRpcmF1eC1hbGF1eHMifQ.Yj9DjGpmdvnXNtYLGf3AugXs8mNZV97oLClK8jnoJco_br_79473645556-2Dl&d=DwMFAA&c=0NKfg44GVknAU-XkWXjNxQ&r=Sf9PkFLpjTI_47UbAZXnNV6zTF69Qiaww-hAqWrZPhk&m=1_lGDEzXvivLQSDBOg_GDTAAJkkctgmBAsipSB-Xyko&s=UO8q0amPQogivvpBQET5NEsyrVL0Ps3808RnAESd6F0&e=


 

If you have a question regarding this ALAUX, please seek resolution within your Chain of 
Leadership and Management (COLM) including up to your servicing District Director of 
Auxiliary (DIRAUX). If your question still cannot be resolved after that, then please email 
CGAUX@uscg.mil. 
 

mailto:CGAUX@uscg.mil

